
From: John Earls [mailto:John.Earls@canadabay.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Friday, 13 February 2015 4:28 PM 
To: NSWACTelectricity 

Cc: Ivette Delgado; Graham Mawer (gmawer@nextenergy.com.au) 
Subject: Support for SSROC submission on Ausgrid Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-2019 

 
Dear AER, 
The City of Canada Bay supports the SSROC submission on Ausgrid Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 
2014-2019. Councils are subject to rate pegging and in practicality unable to pass on the Ausgrids 
price increases to the community, thus it is imperitive that Ausgrids pricing reflect the reasonable 
cost to the community. 
Regards 
 

John Earls 

Manager, City Assets 

City of Canada Bay 

15-17 Regatta Road, Fve Dock, NSW, 2046  
john.earls@canadabay.nsw.gov.au 
T 02 9911 6325 
M 0406 382 905 
F 02 9911 6550 
www.canadabay.nsw.gov.au 
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